
 

 

Worplesdon Primary School – Weekly Update 

 
Friday 3rd February 2023 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

What another busy week of learning we have had in Year 2! The children have started to look at the values of 

honesty and trust in assemblies and in class.  

This week in English, the children have been revisiting non-chronological reports, focussing on grouping related 

information into paragraphs. They have had a go at writing a non-chronological report all about England. Next week, 

we will continue to focus on non-chronological reports and the children will write their own about a made up 

country that they create. 

In Maths this week, the children have been looking at unit fractions, non-unit fractions and the equivalence of 1 half 

and 2 quarters. We have been so impressed with the children’s understanding and how they explain their answers. 

Next week, we will be revisiting addition and subtraction. 

Pied Piper Theatre Show 

The children in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 were lucky enough to have a visit from the Pied Piper theatre company 

today, who put on a fantastic performance of Burglar Bill. The children (and staff) loved every minute! 

Resources 

As a year group, we use glue sticks multiple times a day and we have run very low on these. We would really 

appreciate any donations of these items!      

Golden Leaves 

Congratulations to all of our golden leaf recipients this week! Well done for all of your hard work - we are so proud 

of you! 

Larks 

Piper - For some fantastic maths work this week on fractions - well done! 

Alfie - For trying so hard with your learning and showing great learning behaviours - well done! 

Amelia - For trying your hardest every single day and being a super helper - well done! 

 

Doves 

Ezra - For being a resilient writer this week while writing your non-chronological report - Well Done!  
Bea - For being a independent writer and showing responsibility when using green pen to edit - Well Done! 
Ali - For showing great curiosity when moulding his Lion in Art this week, it looked fantastic! Well Done! 
 
Please don’t hesitate to get in touch if you have any questions throughout the year. Our email addresses are below.  

Miss Nutbeen – Larks – snutbeen@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk 

Mr Bowers - Doves - bbowers@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk  

The Year 2 Team (Miss Nutbeen, Mr Bowers, Mrs Picknell, Mrs Beynon, Mrs MacAskill, Miss Aspinall) 
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